
 

 

 

 

 

Email to Year 10 & 11 Parents       17th December 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached a brief overview of Preparing for Adulthood / Post-16 event we held in the first 
week of November with links to some of the most popular sessions from Family Voice Surrey. 
 
All links to the videos, presentations and Live Q&As that we conducted are available on our Facebook 
page  https://www.facebook.com/FamilyVoiceSurrey or our YouTube channel 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1PIh3UFcWk9eMCyFNgEmqA   .  
 
If you have any questions/ queries, please contact: 
 

 

Sherri Taylor 

Deputy SENCo/ Family Liaison Lead / DSL 

 

 
 

01483 772057 

www.thepark.surrey.sch.uk 
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